
February 2’7, 2009 
VIA FEDEX 

Ms. Ann Cole 
Commission Clerk 
Office of the Cornmission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 3;!399-0850 

PARTIES 

RE: Notice of change of contact telephone numbers for Sprint Nextel’s State Regulatory 
offices 

Dear Ms. Cole: 

The purpose of this letter is to inform you that effective March 13, 2009, Sprint Nextel’s State 
Regulatory Affairs group in Atlanta will have new telephone numbers. On and after March 13, you can 
reach us at the follovving numbers: 

Doug Nelson: 404-649-8983 
Bill Atkinsoin: 404-649-898 1 
Main Office #: 404-649-8984 
Office fax #: 404-649-8980 

Please continue to forward all correspondence, pleadings, etc., for Sprint Communications 
Company Limited Partnership, Sprint Spectrum, Limited Paxtnership, and Sprintcom, Inc. d/b/a Sprint 
PCS, Nextel South Corp., and NPCR, Inc. d/b/a Nextel Partners to me at the following address: 

Sprint Nextel 
233 Peachtree Street, N.E. 
Suite 2200 
Atlanta, Georgia 30303 
Douglas .c.nelson@sprint.com 

Enclosed are the original and seven (7) copies of this letter. I have also included an extra copy, 
Thank which I would ask that you please date stamp and return to me in the enclosed reply envelope. 

you for your assistance, and please call me if you should have any questions. 

cc: 

?*7---J&L 
D g as C. Nelson 

All Commis,sioners, Beth Salak, h c k  Moses 
Marsha Rule, Esq. 
Bill Atkinson, Esq. 


